Kristin Henke Igiugig Elementary/Head Teacher 907-757-2193 khenke@alaska.edu

March 24, 2023

Dear Superintendent Kasie Luke and LPSD Board of Education:

After lengthy consideration I am submitting my resignation from LPSD at the end of the 2022-2023 school year on May 5, 2023.

Teaching in LPSD has been a positive experience for me in many ways. I love the teacher autonomy along with the support that this district offers. Igiugig is a wonderful community and my colleagues and students have made living and working here enjoyable. However, my family needs my presence on a more regular basis and I would like to be with them more often, so I've made the difficult decision to move to suburban Washington DC this summer.

I will leave my classroom and Igiugig School in good order and leave many details and tips for my replacement. Please let me know if there is anything further I can do to be of service before I move out of Igiugig in early May.

Thank you for the opportunity to teach in LPSD for the past three years. This district truly cares for students, families, and local culture, and it's been my pleasure to be a part of it all.

With gratitude,

Greatent benke

Kristin Henke